
  
 
 

 
www.dppo.org 

 dppo@outlook.com  
 
 

September 24, 2021 

 

Hello DPPO Members, 

As discussed at our recent AGM, the DPPO has installed an AED (“Automated External Defibrillator”) 
device for all who reside on Duclos Point to use if ever needed. This is the type of device often found in 
recreational facilities and is used should someone stop breathing. It is used after calling 911 and during 
the time before the first responders arrive. 

Here are the key points for you to know: 

1.       It is located in the Northeast Right-of-Way (see map below); 

2.       It will be there through all seasons of the year. 

3.       It is for anyone to use in an emergency. 

4.       It is the same model the EMS services use so they can take over when arriving. 

5.       It provides the user with both video and audio guidance when turned on – only open in an 
emergency. 

6.       No training is required, although you should watch the following YouTube video link:   
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p0lWbEBOYFk 

7.       The cabinet is monitored and has an audible alarm if opened – only open in an emergency. 

8.       The green glow around the cabinet means it is ready for use. 

9.       Liability Protection - The Chase McEachern Act (Heart Defibrillator Civil Liability), 2007 - The 
Ontario government has passed legislation that will protect people from civil liability when they attempt to 
save a life using an automated external defibrillator (AED). 

Please find a moment to wander by the location and become familiar with it. While we never hope anyone 
will use this, it is there for all should you need it.  

On behalf of The Board of Directors 

Duclos Point Property Owners Inc. 
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